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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

The City of Fort Atkinson is holding a Public Question & Answer Session relating to the 
upcoming April 5, 2022 Public Safety Referendum on Monday, March 14, 2022, at 11:00 a.m. 
in the Dwight Foster Public Library in the FCCU Room, 209 Merchants Avenue, Fort Atkinson, 
Wisconsin.  
 
City Council members and City staff will be present to answer questions from the public about 
the April 5, 2022 Public Safety Referendum. A quorum of the Fort Atkinson City Council may be 
present, but no official action will be taken at this meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date Posted: March 11, 2022 
 

CC: City Council; City Management Team; Media 
 

Visit us online! City news and information can be found at www.fortatkinsonwi.net, and be sure to follow 
us on Facebook @FortAtkinsonWI. 

http://www.fortatkinsonwi.net/

